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PRODUCT OBSOLESENCE NOTICE 
 
APEM, Inc. Announces Obsolescence of Certain Protocol/Format and Illumination/Backlighting 
Options for Various Trackball Product Lines. 

 
Affected Product Lines: 

 DT225 

 LP150 

 P200 

 R200 

 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
APEM, Inc. announces the obsolescence for several Trackball series configuration options.  The tables below detail the 
affected product lines and configuration options. 
 
 

 
 
 
APEM, Inc. will offer last time buys for the affected products until March 15, 2019.  Deliveries resulting from “Last Time 
Buy” orders can be scheduled up to June 15, 2019.  Last Time Buy orders will be considered non-cancelable, non-
returnable (NCNR). Acceptance of Last Time Buy orders is subject to product availability and will be made at the discretion 
of APEM, Inc. 
 
If you have questions concerning this “Obsolescence” announcement, please contact your APEM Sales Representative.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Mark Petersen 
Product Manager 

APEM, Inc.  


